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Total Solar Eclipse 2024 

Information Packet 
What is a Total Solar Eclipse? 

A total solar eclipse takes place when the sun, moon, and Earth are all in a direct 

line. The people who see the total eclipse are in the center of the Moon’s shadow 

when it hits Earth. The next total solar eclipse is going to be taking place on 

Monday, April 8th, 2024. 

When will the next Total Solar Eclipse occur after the one on Monday, April 8th, 

2024? 

 This will be the only total solar eclipse of its kind that can be seen from the 

contiguous United States until Tuesday, August 23rd, 2044. 

What will the Total Solar Eclipse look like for Denver, Iowa on Monday, April 8th, 

2024? 

Below is an image for what the total solar eclipse will look like for Denver, Iowa 

on Monday, April 8th, 2024 from 12:46 P.M. – 3:15 P.M. The percentage that 

Denver will be able to see the eclipse is 82.8%. The best place to view the total 

solar eclipse will be Austin, Texas. 
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Total Solar Eclipse- Monday, April 8th, 2024 

 
What is needed to view the Total Solar Eclipse? 

When viewing the upcoming total solar eclipse,  

DO NOT LOOK AT THE SUN WITHOUT SPECIAL EYE PROTECTION! 

You will be able to view the Sun and the eclipse with special eclipse or solar 

viewing glasses. Sunglasses are not safe to view an eclipse. 

Do not use glasses if they are damaged. Before Each Use: Check the front and 

back of each lens for damage such as scratches, pinholes, or lens separation from 

the frame. 

The Denver Public Library will have a limited amount of safe eclipse and 

solar viewing glasses available to the public at no cost. 

For more information on the total solar eclipse go to go.nasa.gov/Eclipse2024. 
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